
Information Item 
 

Date: August 9, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough P.E, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 
 

Presentation on Current Status of the Priority Pedestrian Improvement and Sidewalk Projects 

Funded by Various Obligation Bonds 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: Yes 

 

The City of Winston-Salem Departments of Transportation and Engineering are managing 

multiple pedestrian improvement projects throughout the City. These projects are funded through 

the 2014 and 2018 bond referendums as well as allocations from the 2019 limited obligation 

bonds. These projects are in various stages of development.  

 

The Winston-Salem Department of Transportation staff will be available to present the attached 

presentation that provides an update on the current status of projects and answer any questions 

that follow. 

 

 

 

 


